MEETING # 258

8 May 1996 Faculty Senate

The meeting was called to order by newly installed Chair Dahmus at 3:14 p.m.

Chair Dahmus had the new senators introduce themselves to the Senate and he welcomed each to the Senate.

Chair Dahmus stated that committee assignments will be given over the summer. He also stated that updates and corrections will be made to the Faculty Senate by-laws and Constitution and will be distributed at the beginning of the Fall semester.

Chair Dahmus asked the Senate for further nominations to the offices of chair-elect, secretary, and treasurer. None were made and ballots were distributed. The Senate voted for the new officers. The results of the election are as follows: Senator McDonald was voted Chair-elect; Senator Kenner became Secretary; and Senator Rushing was elected Treasurer.

Senator S. McCune wanted it to be noted that the department of Secondary Education has changed its name to Secondary Education and Educational Leadership.

Senator Choate moved that the meeting be adjourned; Senator Goodall seconded the motion. The motion carried. The meeting was adjourned at 3:27 p.m.